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Paul Serup,

1163 3rd Ave, F
Prince George, B.C., R’ ECEWED
Canada, ‘

V2L 3E4  pcr2623

[

October 25, 2023 L City of Prince GeOrs®

Corporate Officer,

The City of Prince George,
11060 Patricia Blvd,

Prince George, B. C.

V2L 3V9

To whom it may concern,

I am writing regarding the Development Variance Permit Application No VP100656.
Property I own is near the property of the Browns’, though I do not live there. I am glad
I received notice of this altjough it has been very short notice. I received the notice on
Monday October 23 in the mail and the deadline for comments in October 30 so this
seems very short to me.

In any event, I have no problem with the application and have no opposition to varying
the sections of the city of Prince George Zoning Bylaw No. 7850, 2007, in this instance.

Sincerely,

aul Serup |





